Mr A C Duncalfe
Glen-Lyn
Station Road
Robin hoods bay
Whitby
Yorkshire
YO22 4R A

Your ref NYM/ENQ/08409

Dear Helen, Firstly thank you for the site visit, the follow up paperwork and general guidance.

Please find attached the Paperwork as required for the proposed garden gazebo.

I apologise if there is stuff missing or filled in incorrectly but the form is designed for grander designs than a gazebo. As mentioned I have decided to move the gazebo a couple of metres north of what was discussed at the site meeting. To get the last of the sun on an evening. As mentioned at the site meeting, and based on the manufactures figures, very little of the structure will be seen due to the hedge and parked cars, on our car park. I take onboard your comments about the roof materiel, but would prefer to have the cape reed thatch. It looks good and is quite durable with a typical life expectancy of +/- 20 years

A round shingle roof would have to have some sort of conical cap to seal the top and I think that would not be as pleasing on the eye as the thatch.

There is an oblong timber framed type gazebo in the front garden of the White Owl opposite me, clad in a brush wood type screening, albeit with a sloping roof. Again screened with the other plants, shrubs. So we would not be setting a president. I would also think it unfair to refuse permission for something that my neighbours do not even need to ask for.

I would be grateful if you still have the brochure, that I gave you. That this could be added to the paperwork to give the planners a better understanding of my description on the application forms.

Thanks again.

Regards. Cliff Duncalfe

